
 

   
Big River Industries Limited (ACN 609 901 377) 

 

 

ASX RELEASE 

14 April 2025 

Change of Registry Address 

Big River Industries Limited (“Big River”) advises that in accordance with Listing Rule 3.15.1, the address of Big River’s 
share registry has changed with effect from commencement of business on 14 April 2025 to: 

 Liberty Place 

 Level 41 

 161 Castlereagh Street 

 Sydney  NSW 2000 

Telephone numbers, email and the principal place of business remain unchanged. 

 

This announcement has been authorised for released to ASX by John O’Connor, CFO & Company Secretary. 

 

For more information, please contact: 

John O’Connor (CFO & Company Secretary) joconnor@bigrivergroup.com.au  +61 459 503 439 

 


